

Dance studio Lepeza offers a program of creative and contemporary dance, as well as classical ballet and rhythmic dance at your school.

The course takes place in the school premises twice a week for 55 minutes at the following times:

YOUNGER GROUP (1. i 2. grade)
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 14:00 to 14: 55

OLDER GROUP (3. i 4. grade)
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 15:00 to 15: 55



One level of the course includes 65 hours of dance classes. The program follows the school year, or school holidays.

The course fee is 495 euros per year, or in 10 monthly installments of 55 euros, except for September and June when the membership fee is 27,50 euros.

As part of our program your children will work on functional physical dance technique based on contemporary knowledge of developmental patterns and anatomical

principles of movement. Through physical technique, children develop motor skills, coordination and flexibility. They will be introduced to the basics of rhythmics (basic rhythmic figures and forms) and will develop musicality. Also, as part of our program, we place great emphasis on creative movement and dance, guided improvisations and encourage creativity and individuality od movement in each child. In addition, children will be introduced to basic dance vocabulary and ballet exercises on the spot and through the space. During the school year, children also have an organized public performance on the theatre stage at the annual production of PS Lepeza, which takes form of a play every year and where each group has an opportunity to perform with their chosen choreography.

Dance teacher is Tena Grabner Džaja, dance pedagogue with many years of teaching experience. She began her dance journey at PS Lepeza and graduated from Ana Maletić school of contemporary dance in 2017. She continued her dance education in Academy of dramatic arts in Zagreb, department of contemporary dance, teaching- and graduated in 2021.



Applications for our programs are possible via e- mail lepeza.info@gmail.com, and last till September 12, 2025. To apply, you need to send us name and surname of your child, grade and note that you are applying from DISZ as well as your contact number.

The program starts on Tuesday, September 16, 2025, according to schedule.

For all more details regarding the program and enrollment feel free to contact us via e-mail: lepeza.info@gmail.com or via phone 098 978 1805 (Tena).

We look forward to welcoming you!

Plesni studio Lepeza

